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NOTICE 

to  
Rural Residents 

 
The Pipestone County Highway Department will soon begin spraying road ditches.   

Landowners who have concerns about this spraying may contact the County 
Highway Department at 825-1243. 

 
 
 
 
 
Please run the ad in your next two editions of the Free Star. 
 
Please use a box format two columns wide. 
 
 


